
Mercy Traffic Policies: 
 
Since the beginning of the academic year, several requests to parents and students have been 
shared asking that students get picked up and dropped off inside the upper Main Gates of the 
school. The local neighborhood residents and Mercy have a long standing agreement that side 
streets should not be used for this in an effort to ensure safe and steady traffic flow. Some 
families are opting to disregard Mercy's policies and should be aware that moving forward their 
student risks receiving a detention. Also, if this continues to be an issue, Mercy will work with 
the Burlingame Police Department to enforce driving safety.  
  
As adults, it is important that we all model behaviors that we want our students to mirror. It's 
difficult to hold them accountable, when they witness parents picking and choosing what rules 
apply to them. I also ask that you follow traffic directives given by Mr. and Mrs. Farrell. As of 
late, there have been several near misses of people getting hit by cars, so it is crucial that we 
drive slowly and stay aware. Please review the below traffic policies that were shared at the 
beginning of the academic year. We appreciate your support in this effort! 
  
Student Drop Off and Pick Up: 
* Students can be dropped off and picked up only at the main entrance of Kohl Mansion; 
neighboring streets and the Mercy Center are off limits. 
* Follow Mr. and Mrs. Farrell/ Ms. Kolski's instructions entering and exiting the Main Gate. 
* No U-turns on Mercy property, which includes the Adeline Main Gate entrance. 
* Use your traffic signals when entering and exiting the Main Gate. 
* No speeding on school property. 
* Have students enter on the right hand/passenger side of vehicles. 
* Do not go around other vehicles in the drop off circle. Some students exit their cars on the 
driver's side, and we don't want them getting hurt. 
 


